
 

Request for Proposals and Site Visit Announcement  
 

Project Name 

 

Puerto Rico Resilient Schools Microgrid Project, Phase I (Comerio, Aguas Buenas, and Corozal) 

 

Summary 

 

Rocky Mountain Institute (RMI) is partnering with Save the Children to develop solar-plus-storage 

microgrid projects at up to 12 public schools in communities severely impacted by Hurricane Maria. This 

document announces that RMI will release a Request for Proposals (RFP) on ​Friday, November 9, 2018 

aiming to provide resilient, renewable energy systems at ​three ​​schools to support their continued 

operation following future storms and extended power outages. RMI will conduct mandatory site visits 

on ​Tuesday, November 13, 2018​​. The schools in question are located in the municipalities of​ ​​Comerio, 

Aguas Buenas, and Corozal,​ ​​and this project will affect over 990 elementary and middle school students.  

 

Your presence at the site visit is mandatory for your participation in this competitive RFP process. Please 

confirm your participation in the Site Visit by ​Thursday November 8th, 2018​​. RMI will respond to your 

confirmation with the details of the site visit. 

 

Contact Information 

 

Point of Contact:​​ Ana Sophia Mifsud, RMI 

Contact Email:​​ amifsud@rmi.org 

  

Procurement Schedule 

 

Event Date 

RMI Publishes RFP Friday, November 9, 2018 

Site Visit Tuesday, November 13,​​ ​​2018 

Request for Clarification Submission Deadline Wednesday, November 28, 2018 

Final Responses to Request for Clarification Friday, November 30, 2018 

Proposal Submission Date Wednesday, December 5, 2018 

Project Award Date Wednesday, December 12, 2018 

 


